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Rolison to Hold Free Shred Event on Saturday, June 3 in East

Fishkill

ROB ROLISON  May 31, 2023

State Senator Rob Rolison (39th District) announced today that his office will host an

unwanted document-shredding event on Saturday, June 3 at John Jay High School from 10

a.m. to 1 p.m. The free event is co-hosted by Hudson Valley Credit Union (HVCU). Residents

are encouraged to bring paper documents only. HVCU staff will be on hand to assist in the

shredding.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/rob-rolison


"Thank you to our partners at Hudson Valley Credit Union for helping us to coordinate this

free community event. Document shredding can be costly and time-consuming. Fortunately,

this is a free and easy opportunity to dispose of unwanted paper documents close to home.

We hope to see you on June 3rd," said Sen. Rolison.

WHO: Senator Rob Rolison (39th District) 

WHAT: Free Unwanted Document Shredding Event

WHERE: John Jay High School parking lot, 2012 State Route 52, Hopewell Junction

WHEN: SATURDAY, June 3, 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.


